From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:.03 AM

To: o
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 2:58 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
EDWIN NAUHA

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The poles in our area are from the 1950s and are still in very good condition which will probably last another 50
years.The utility has had 60 plus years to save for any replacements and there fore should not need any further injection
of funds period.In my opinion it is inexcusable for for any increases at least at this time.

-- Attachment --





